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SUBJECT: Jensen Farms Expanded Recall
SUGGESTED
ACTION: Unclassified Recall; Jensen Farms has identified shipments to these three states as part

of the September 14 recall; Recommend notification of affected stores via phone, fax
or e-mail.

From the information provided by FDA, the products being recalled were distributed in
the State of Indiana. As part of its ongoing internal review of shipment records, Jensen
Farms has identified shipments to these three states as part of the September 14 recall.
The whole cantaloupes sent to IN, LA and WI were included in the original volume
recalled on September 14, and the customers that received this product from Jensen
Farms were notified of the recall on the same day. Detail information is not available at
this time. In addition, if any recalled products are found, please notify this office at 317-
233-7360.
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Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms involved as a
service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse either the product or

the company.

Jensen Farms Includes IN, LA, and WI in Cantaloupe Recall Notification

Contact:
Consumer:

recall@rfordcantaloupe.com

1-800-267-4561
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Media:
Amy Philpott
aphilpott@watsonmulhern.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - September 29, 2011 - Jensen Farms of Holly, CO is including whole
cantaloupes shipped to the states of Indiana, Louisiana and Wisconsin in its September 14th' recall
notification.

As part of its ongoing internal review of shipment records, Jensen Farms has identified shipments to these
three states as part of the September 14 recall. The whole cantaloupes sent to IN, LA and WI were included
in the original volume recalled on September 14, and the customers that received this product from Jensen
Farms were notified of the recall on the same day.

“The company has confirmed that its customers, including those who requested that the product be shipped
to Indiana, Louisiana or Wisconsin, received the September 14 recall notice to remove the product from

commerce immediately,” said Amy Philpott, spokeswoman for Jensen Farms.

Consumers with questions may contact Jensen Farms via email at recall@rfordcantaloupe.com or phone 1-
800-267-4561 Monday thru Friday between the hours of 9am and 4pm MST.

The September 14 press release can be found at www.rfordcantaloupe.comz.
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